

Student Affairs

This message has been approved for distribution as part of the Daemen College's COVID-19 official response.

Dear AWC Member,

I hope you and your families are staying safe and healthy during this uncertain time. I am writing in regards to your AWC membership and the closure of Daemen's AWC due to COVID-19.

Since March 15, 2020, all AWC memberships have been frozen. We expected to resume memberships when the AWC reopens on a future date to be determined by New York State guidelines. We will keep you posted with updates as they become available and procedures we plan to take when we are allowed to open our doors again.

Please be aware we will be moving to autopay and payment plans for AWC memberships and discontinuing day passes. If you would like to use the gymnasium for open gym and/or the fitness facility, you must purchase an AWC membership at daemenwildcats.com/awcmemberships.

If you have any questions, please reply to this email.

Stay Safe and Healthy, Katie Eschner AWC Manager